Appendix 2



MEMORANDUM

Department of Health and Wellbeing

Environmental Health

5th Floor Britannia House,

Bradford BD1 1HX

From: Brian Fairclough

Tel: (01274) 434366

Email: brian.fairclough@bradford.gov.uk

To:

Melanie McGurk Licensing Team

3rd Floor Britannia House

Bradford BD1 1HX

Ref : 427526

Date: 24 September, 2018

TEMPORARY EVENTS NOTICES FOR: 27 SEPTEMBER, 4, 11, 13 & 13 OCTOBER 2018 THE BUILDER'S YARD, MOUNT PLACE, SHIPLEY

This Department is in receipt of an on-going complaint regarding an alleged noise nuisance caused by the playing or performance of loud amplified music at The Bar, 52 Saltaire Road, Shipley.

It is strongly suspected that 'The Builder's Yard' forms part of The Bar. This being the case, Environmental Health would not support these TENS applications unless it can be demonstrated that noise arising from the events will not cause a disturbance to nearby noise sensitive dwellings.

Regards



